### **WELCOME TO THE 2017 BFMS FUN FLY SLIDE**



#### **Dedicated to the Memory of Herb Sherman**

A great father, husband and ardent lifetime RC model enthusiast and long term BFMS. He took his final flight on July 14, 2017. He will be missed. Keep the cockpit side up!



THEN
Betty Sherman – wife
Linda Sherman – daughter
Shoestring – favorite plane





Prize Table Security Guards

Joyce & John

#### **RAFFLE DRAWING**

**Brian – President** 

**Scott – Treasurer** 

**Logan – Ticket Picker** 

**Larry – Observer** 

#### **WINNERS** (not shown)

- > Kevin Fox
- > Regina Sherman
- > Scott Voth
- > Bill Murtoff

















# HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL AT THE 2018 FUN FLY

## UNTIL THEN GOOD FLYING and KEEP THE COCKPIT SIDE UP!